
 
 

 

 

 

Welcome Letter to Newly Appointed Principals 
 

18 August 2020 

Dear colleagues, 

 

On behalf of the Hong Kong Association of the Heads of Secondary 

Schools (HKAHSS), I write to convey our heartfelt congratulations to you 

on your new posting. It is an honour and privilege to be a principal and a 

role in which we can all take pride. Welcome on board for your adventure 

onto new frontiers. Please be assured that you are not alone when 

charting across the vast ocean, we are ready to keep you company. 

 

The HKAHSS, established in 1964, has a proud history in enhancing 

professional growth of principals, sharing insights and experiences on 

education, and promoting various educational initiatives in Hong Kong. 

Over the years, the Association has been faithfully performing its role 

through various professional endeavors such as conferences, seminars, 

surveys, researches, publications, study groups, and duty visits etc. You 

can browse for more of our work on our website www.hkahss.edu.hk.  

 

It is indeed disheartening to admit that Hong Kong is currently 

experiencing a momentous period that affects all facets of our society. 

The protests since 2019 and the coronavirus pandemic in 2020 will surely 

change Hong Kong as a whole and education in particular. Tough times 

ahead are to be expected, but HKAHSS will work with its members 

together to meet the challenges so as to safeguard the wellbeing of our 

students and our society in the coming years. 

 

You are sincerely invited to join us and the membership form can be 

downloaded at our website. Please do not hesitate to contact us at 

55059911 (Mr Lin Chun Pong) or via email at info@hkahss.edu.hk, or our 

other Executive Committee members for any assistance you may need. 

Looking forward to seeing you in our forthcoming events 

 

 

 

 

Teddy Tang,  

Chairman 


